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New images of Banim Street project

We have recently commissioned professional photographs of our mixed
use project at Banim Street, Hamersmith.

The project was completed in 2015 and won the Nancye Goulden
Award from the Hammersmith Society in recognition of our 'charming
and sensitive scheme'.

The design comprises three houses, three flats and a small office unit.
The houses follow the two storey terrace pattern typical along the road,
with the flats and office space located in a three storey corner end stop
which echoes similar features in the local area.
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